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NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULEMAKING CHANGE 

The Office of the New Mexico Secretary of State (“Office”) hereby gives notice of a time and place change for the 
final rule hearing for the proposed new rules relating to Top-Two Runoff Elections and Ranked Choice Voting and 
Ballot Questions; to be codified as Parts 1.10.14 and 1.10.16 NMAC, originally published as being held at the City 
Council Chambers, City Hall, 700 N Main St, Las Cruces, NM 88001, on Wednesday, July 31, 2019, from 9:00 am 
to 12:00 pm.  The time of this rule hearing has been changed to 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm.  The location of this hearing 
has been changed to Doña Ana County Commission Chambers, 1st Floor, Doña Ana County Government Center, 
845 North Motel Boulevard, Las Cruces, NM.  Therefore, the final rule hearing for the noticed rules will be held at 
Doña Ana County Commission Chambers, 1st Floor, Doña Ana County Government Center, 845 North Motel 
Boulevard, Las Cruces, NM, on Wednesday, July 31, 2019, from 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm. Please contact Dylan K. 
Lange by phone at: 505-827-3629, or by email at: Dylan.Lange@state.nm.us, with any questions or comments about 
this change. 
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